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News Release  

 

Notice regarding Changes of Officers 
 

March 7, 2019 – Sekisui House, Ltd. (“the Company”) announces that its Board of Directors 

passed a resolution at the meeting held today to change its Officers. Details are as follows.  

  

 

 

(1) New Executive Officers (April 1, 2019) 

Managing Officer Kohei Hirota 

Currently, Assistant to the President, Management Associate Officer 

Executive Officer Shigeo Tsujimoto 

Currently, General Manager of Condominium Headquarters 

 

 

 

(2) Planned Retirement of Executive Officers (March 31, 2019) 

Executive Officer Yutaka Amemiya 

To be Advisor of Sekisui House, Ltd. 

Executive Officer Fujio Arai 

To be transferred to Sekiwa Real Estate, Ltd.,  

 

 

 

*** *** *** 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr. Atsushi Yoshida 

Chief Manager of Investor Relations Department 

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

Email: info-ir@qz.sekisuihouse.co.jp 

 
 


